
This year is the tenth anniversary of International School Meals Day, and the theme is 
‘Celebrating School Meals’ – sharing ideas, stories and experiences of the past, present and 
future.

We are delighted to be supporting this special day;  we will be celebrating in school with a special 
menu and a competition for both the pupil and the school to have a chance of winning. 

Join the gang on our Tangerine Time-Machine as we hop into the Past, Present and Future - 
exploring the foods of yesteryear, what we love today, to the future of our food.

We hope that your child will  join us on Thursday 10th March for a fun-filled school lunch. If you 
would like more information then please get in touch, services@mellors.co.uk.

Best Wishes,

Mellors Catering Services

A LETTER FROM MELLORS

Dear Parent / Guardian,

International School Meals Day 
Thursday 10th March 2022
‘Celebrating School Meals’ 

WHERE
will our 
food take 
us next?


